
 

 

Project features –  

Capital Local Roads Renewal – O’Connor Lane, Wilcox Lane Marrickville. 
 
Between Llewellyn Street and Wilcox Lane, Black Street and Juliett Street. 
 

Timings and work hours - 

The works will commence on Saturday 19th November 2022 and take approximately 1 
Day to complete (weather permitting). 
 
Council apologies for the short notice, the contractor has availability to bring your street 
forward in the program.  
 
The section of road undergoing resurfacing will be closed 7am - 5pm.  
 

Reducing construction impacts – 

The afternoon before the proposed work, traffic controllers will be advising local 
residents to relocate their cars. 

Traffic controllers will try to maintain access for residents at all times. Inner West Council 
apologises for any inconvenience.  

The section of road undergoing resurfacing will need to be clear of vehicles 7am - 5pm 
on the day of the work. Please find alternative parking during this time.  

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Keep up to date and enquiries - 

• Ozpave’s Community Liaison Officer on 9678 9000 or 
community@ozpave.com.au 

• Inner West Council’s Project Officer, Mark Bye on 9392 5158 between 8.30am - 
4:30pm weekdays 

 


